
Year 2 Update 18.10.24 

RE    

• In R.E this week we have begun to look at the Sacrament of Baptism. 

• We have recreated a Baptism and looked at each of the different symbols of Baptism. 

• Next week, we will look at the significance of the oil used in Baptism. 

Vocabulary: signs, symbols, Sacrament, significant, Baptism,   

English 

• This week we have written a set of instructions on how to be a good friend. 

• We looked at the vocabulary we could use to help make our instructions even better, e.g. 

reliable, kind, honest, brave, sensitive etc. 

•  Next week, we will be moving onto a new unit of work about poetry.  

Vocabulary: instructions, command sentence, imperative verb, friend, vocabulary  

Maths 

• This week we have started our topic of addition. 

• We have focused on adding and taking away 9 and 11 using rebalancing, for example 8+9= 

7+10=17 or 18-11 = 17-10 = 7. 

• Next week, we will be consolidating number bonds to 10 and 100.  

Vocabulary: addition, subtraction, rebalancing, number, value. 

Science 

• W have continued our research using the internet on woodland habitats and the animals 

which live in them. 

• Next week, we will be looking at food chains. 

Vocabulary: habitat, research, woodland, predator, consumer. 

Extra information:  

• Thank you to all the parents who attended the Year 2 Information Evening.  

• Please make sure all children have plimsolls in school. 

• Reading books are given out on Fridays to be returned the following Thursday. 

• Library books are changed on Wednesdays for Lisbon and Friday for Padua. 

• Thank you for the continuing donations of tissues. 

• Wednesday 23rd October is Year 2 parents assembly at 9.15am 

• Please ensure children have trainers and grey tracksuit bottoms for outdoor PE in their PE 

bag.  

• Friday 25th October – Year 6 Charity day – MUFTI day for ALL children in school 

• Friday 25th October – Finish for half term at 3.30pm  

Have a lovely weekend,  

Bella, Eleay and Laura 

 


